

EX 1/ Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined

- | | | | |
|--------------------------------|------------------------------|---------------------------|---------------------------|
| 1. A. book <u>s</u> | B. fridge <u>s</u> | C. desk <u>s</u> | D. lamp <u>s</u> |
| 2. A. <u>u</u> niform | B. r <u>u</u> nn <u>ing</u> | C. f <u>u</u> nn <u>y</u> | D. s <u>u</u> nn <u>y</u> |
| 3. A. phys <u>i</u> c <u>s</u> | B. h <u>i</u> st <u>o</u> ry | C. mus <u>i</u> c | D. sci <u>e</u> nce |
| 4. A. ch <u>ea</u> p | B. sl <u>ee</u> p | C. l <u>i</u> ve | D. l <u>ea</u> ve |
| 5. A. sm <u>a</u> rt | B. gram <u>ma</u> r | C. <u>a</u> rt | D. st <u>a</u> r |
| 6. A. hand <u>s</u> | B. leg <u>s</u> | C. lip <u>s</u> | D. ear <u>s</u> |
| 7. A. lamp <u>s</u> | B. sink <u>s</u> | C. flat <u>s</u> | D. sofa <u>s</u> |

EX 2/ Choose the best answer

1. This is Phong. house is big.
A. Hers B. My C. His D. Your
2. Phong and Duy are in the same class at school. They are
A. books B. classmates C. teachers D. lessons
3. The cat isthe lamp and the sofa.
A. next to B. in front of C. on D. between
4. This is the There is a sink, a toilet and a shower in the room.
A. bathroom B. bedroom C. kitchen D. living room
5. Hoa is She likes helping her friends.
A. hard-working B. funny C. kind D. clever
6. Lan is..... Hoa .
A. taller B. the tallest C. more tall D. taller than
7. Travelling by car is than travelling by bike.
A. faster B. fast C. more fast D. fastest
8. Are there lamps on the wall?
A. any B. a C. some D. more
9. There is a poster and a clock the wall.
A. in B. on C. at D. with
10. If you want to protect your skin from the sunlight, you should use some.....
A. scissors B. ice-creams C. sun cream D. pain killers
11. Nick is very He makes everyone laugh.
A. lazy B. funny C. caring D. hard- working
12. The bookshelf isthe window.
A. on B. in C. to D. of
13. Have you got potatoes?
A. an B. some C. a D. any
14. The people in Hoi An is incredibly.....and helpful.
A. friend B. friendly C. friends D. friendship
15. A house in Hong Kong is..... than a house in Laos
A. expensive B. expensiver C. more expensive D. as expensive
16. He isthan his brother.
A. short B. shorter C. more short D. the short
17. My school is of the post office
A. to the left B. behind C. in front of D. near

18. Nam football now. He's tired.
A. doesn't play B. plays C. are playing D. isn't playing
19. How.....students are there in your school?
A. much B. many C. some D. a little
20. It's going to rain and I forget to bring a
A. coat B. hat C. umbrella D. waterproof coat
21. is a place for worshipping.
A. square B. temple C. market D. palace
22. Green Hotel? Go to the end of the road. It's on your
A. direction B. leg C. turn D. left
23. The air in that area is with smoke from factories.
A. terrible B. fresh C. polluted D. dirty
24. Could you please tell me the to the post office?
A. road B. way C. street D. path
25. Vehicles are moving fast. It's dangerous to the street now.
A. run B. build C. walk D. cross
26. The city is always crowded and I don't like it.
A. noisy B. quiet C. peaceful D. convenient
27. The express train leaves the at 9 o'clock.
A. railway station B. art gallery C. post office D. shopping centre
28. Go ahead, then turn right at the first corner.
A. past B. to C. straight D. away
29. I think too taught in schools.
A. many mathematics are B. much mathematics is
C. more mathematics D. less mathematics
30. cheese cubes have you got in the box?
A. How much B. How many C. How often D. How long

Ex 3/ Choose the underlined part that needs correcting in each sentence below.

1. You should knocking the door before coming in.
A. should B. knocking C. the D. before
2. We doesn't go to school on Saturday and Sundays
A. doesn't B. go C. on D. and
3. There is a bookshelf in his room, but there aren't some books on it.
A. is B. in C. but D. some

EX 4/ Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following questions.

1. Mai Hoa is my classmate. She is smart. She always gets good marks.
A. small B. nice C. stupid D. intelligent

Question 2. Our lessons begin at one o'clock.

- A. play B. study C. teach D. start

Question 3: The law protects ancient monuments and old churches.

- A. modern B. old C. new D. historic

EX 4/ Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word in each of the following questions.

1. Mai Hoa is my classmate. She is smart. She always gets good marks.

A. small

B. nice

C. stupid

D. intelligent

Question 2. Our lessons begin at one o'clock.

A. play

B. study

C. teach

D. start

Question 3: The law protects ancient monuments and old churches.

A. modern

B. old

C. new

D. historic

Ex 5. Circle letter A,B,C,D to indicate the word OPPOSITE in meaning to the underline word.

1. My house is more expensive than his house

A. cheaper

B. beautiful

C. smaller

D. bigger

2. I don't like to watch this film because it is very boring

A. modern

B. historic

C. exciting

D. convenient

3. There are many shops near here, so the streets are very busy and noisy during the day.

A. convenient

B. narrow

C. quiet

D. friendly

4. The streets in the city are wider than the streets in the countryside.

A. narrower

B. longer

C. quieter

D. faster

Ex 6/ Choose the correct option that best completes the following exchange

1. How about visiting Lan's house ? - _____

A. That's a great idea.

B. Thanks

C. She lives in a town house

D. It's next to her school.

2. What does your sister look like?

A. She is very tall.

B. She likes helping other students

C. She is very creative

D. She likes reading books

3. Ba: Hi, Nam. Nice to meet you again. - Nam: _____

A. Not at all

B. Sure. Thank you

C. Great idea

D. Nice to meet you, too.

4. Lan : Excuse me! Can you tell me the way to Vo Van Ky school?

Nga: _____

A. Let's go Vo Van Ky park.

B. How about Vo Van Ky school?

C. Go straight ahead. It's near Vo Van Ky park.

D. I study at Vo Van Ky school.

Ex 7/ Choose the underlined part that needs correcting in each sentence below.

1. You should knocking the door before coming in.

A. should

B. knocking

C. the

D. before

2. Watching TV is more interesting than read books

A. Watching

B. is

C. more

D. read

3. We must to bring warm clothes when travelling to Da Lat.

A. to bring

B. clothes

C. travelling

D. to

4. Could you pass me a sugar and a cup of coffee.

A. pass

B. a

C. and

D. of

EX 8 / Supply the correct tenses or forms of the verbs in brackets.

1. Be quiet! The baby (sleep).....
2.Mary (have) short blond hair?
3. There a lamp, a cupboard and a fan.
4. She (have)an oval face.
5. All the girls in my class (have)..... long hair.
6. Students shouldn't (copy)..... their classmates.
7. Students must _____ (do) their homework before going to school.
8. She always (visit) _____ her close friend on the weekend.

Ex 9 . Circle the correct option to complete each blank.

Dak Lak province is in the Central Highlands of Viet Nam. It is popular for its(1).....landscape. Tourists to Dalak can visit Buon Me Thuot city. The city gets the name "the capital of coffee" (2)it has the best coffee in Viet Nam. Another exciting place is Ban Don (Don Village). The village is famous (3) its long tradition of taming(đã thuần hóa) wild elephants. Tourists can (4)..... in exciting activities in Dak Lak. They can go canoeing along the Serepok river and visit the waterfall. They (5)..... also ride a horse through the wild elephants in Yok Don National Park.

- | | | | |
|--------------|-----------|------------|-----------|
| 1 A. amazing | B. boring | C. sunny | D. rainy |
| 2 A. but | B. so | C. because | D. and |
| 3 A. in | B. for | C. with | D. at |
| 4 A. take | B. join | C. do | D. have |
| 5 A. must | B. can | C. shall | D. should |

Ex 10. Read the passage and choose the correct answer (A or B, C or D) to fill in the gaps.

I live in a house near the sea. It is an old house, about 100 years old and it is very small. There are two bedrooms upstairs (1) _____ a bathroom. The kitchen is on the ground and there is a living- room where there is a (2) _____ old fire place. There is a garden in front of the house. The garden goes down to the beach. In spring and summer, there are flowers everywhere. I live alone (3) _____ my dog, John, but we have a lot of visitors. My (4) _____ often stay with me.

I love my house for many reasons. Maybe I like fresh air here.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------|-----------|------------|
| 1. A. and | B. or | C. but | D. too |
| 2. A. love | B. lovely | C. loving | D. lovable |
| 3. A. for | B. of | C. on | D. with |
| 4. A. friends | B. class | C. house | D. books |

Ex 11. Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B, C or D.

Ex 11. Read the passage. Circle the best answer A, B or C to each of the questions.

At Hill Bilingual School, students learn many subjects. For example, they learn Math in both Vietnamese and English, and **they** also study Science in English. Because of this, students spend their mornings and afternoons studying at school. Here, they only need to wear uniforms on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Besides studying, students also play sports and join many clubs. For sports, there are swimming, basketball, frisbee, football, badminton to choose from. Once a week, students go to their favourite club to have some fun time.

1. What is the passage about?

- A. Some sports at a school. B. Some subjects at Hill school.
C. Student life at Hill school. D. Some favourite clubs.

2. What does the word 'they' in line 2 mean?

- A. The subjects. B. The students. C. The sports. D. The clubs

3. What sports do students play at Hill school?

- A. Judo. B. Frisbee. C. Baseball. D. Karate

4. Why do the students join the clubs?

- A. Because they want to have fun. B. Because they don't like studying other subjects.
C. Because they can play sports there. D. Because they are bored.

5. According to the passage, which of the followings is NOT true?

- A. Students go to their favourite club to have some fun time once a week
B. They only need to wear uniforms on Tuesdays .
C. At Hill Bilingual School, students learn many subjects.
D. They learn Math in both Vietnamese and English,

EX12/ . Rewrite the following sentences beginning as shown.

1. Mai has big black eyes

=> Mai's eyes

2. How about going for a picnic this week?

=> Let's

3. My school is bigger than your school

=> Your school

4. Shall we go to the library ?

=> Let's

5. Quang sits in front of Minh.

=> Minh sits

6. It's good if children go to bed early.

=> Children should

7. It's not a good idea when students copy other students' work.

=> Students shouldn't

8. It's not good to eat lots of sweets.

=> You

Ex 13/ Use the words given to complete the second sentence so that it is the same meaning as the first.

Ex 13/ Use the words given to complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first sentence. Do not change the word given.

1. Nam's house is to the left of the bookstore. **(RIGHT)**

=>

2. Her eyes are big and black. **(HAS)**

=>

3. My mother has long black hair. **(IS)**

=>

4. Our city is noisier than your village. **(QUIET)**

=>

5. The buildings in your city higher than the ones in my city.

=> **(SHORTER)**

6. Studying Math is easier than studying English. **(MORE)**

=>